Proposal from Friends University to University Friends Church

Dear University Friends Church Trustees,
     Friends University and University Friends Church share a common history serving together the needs of the Quaker community in Wichita. Since the founding of the church on the Friends University campus in 1898 to today, we have worked together to serve students and build community as we share the love of Christ. As we evolve for the future, together we have an opportunity to continue a legacy of education and service for future generations. 
     After much prayer and consultation with the Friends University (“the University”) board of trustees, faculty, staff, and other University stakeholders, we respectfully propose the following scenario that would allow the University Friends Church (“UFC”) congregation to continue to worship in the sanctuary while relieving the UFC Trustees the burden of maintaining and supporting the property that has so nobly served its purpose for nearly 100 years.
 Transaction       
     Friends University proposes UFC transfers title of the church and surrounding property to Friends University and with it assigns all rights, responsibilities, and liabilities to the University. 
Proposed use by Friends University    
     Friends University would utilize the facility to relocate its Visual Arts program to the classrooms in the newer addition of the church.  The gymnasium and lower level spaces would serve as the practice home and locker room/team room for the newly formed Friends University wrestling team. The Sanctuary would serve as UFC congregational worship services, various chapels & religious services for Friends in addition to a performance facility for the University Fine Arts Programs. 
University Friends Church Right of Use      
[bookmark: _GoBack]     Although Friends University would own, operate, and maintain the church property, it would grant the UFC congregation the right for a period of 10 years to use the property for its weekly Sunday worship services as well as other congregational uses that would be mutually agreed to. After the initial 10-year period, a rolling 3-year option period would be mutually agreed to.  Friends University also proposes to maintain the University Friends Church name for the facility during this period.
Renovations
    Friends University intends to invest a significant amount of money on renovations and deferred maintenance to improve the property, provide accessibility, and adapt to its needs.  The University will make every and all effort to preserve and enhance the magnificent splendor of the Sanctuary to the glory of God.



Timing and Next Steps
     If an agreement can be worked out, Friends University could be in a position to begin care and renovation of the building in early 2021. 

Thank you for your prayerful consideration.


______________________					_______________________
Dr Kevin Hoppock 						Dr. Amy Bragg Carey
Board Chairman						President
Friends University						Friends University
